





January 2018



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to Simsbury Public Schools.  An informational meeting for parents/guardians of incoming Kindergarten children has been scheduled in each elementary school to discuss our Kindergarten program.  In addition, registration materials will be distributed and important information regarding the registration process will be addressed.

We strongly encourage you to attend the orientation at your home school, but if you cannot attend on that evening, we invite you to attend a session at any of the other elementary schools.  Should you have a question as to which school is your home school, please call Susan Caccamo, Enrollment Coordinator, at 860-323-8140 or one of the schools.

Central School		860-658-4732		Thursday, February 22, at 6:30 p.m.

Latimer Lane 		860-658-4774		Thursday, February 22, at 6:30 p.m.

Squadron Line		860-658-2251		Thursday, February 22, at 6:30 p.m.
	
	Tariffville School	860-658-5825	 	Tuesday, February 27, at 6:30 p.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Tootin’ Hills		860-658-7629		Thursday, February 8, at 6:30 p.m.



We look forward to welcoming your child into our school community.

Sincerely,

Central School  (860-658-4732)			Latimer Lane School  (860-658-4774)	
Ms. Beth Hennessy, Principal				Mr. Michael Luzietti, Principal	
		
Squadron Line School  (860-658-2251)		Tariffville School  (860-658-5825)
Mrs. Meg Evans, Principal				Mr. Scott Baker, Principal

Tootin’ Hills School  (860-658-7629)
Ms. Maggie Seidel, Principal

